
Kids Cove Jam Volunteer FAQ 

June 26-30, 2017 

 

VOLUNTEER 

 

Every year we use over 100 student and adult volunteers during KCJ. Please register on campus, online or email Michelle Anthony 

manthony@encounterlife.org 

 

How can I volunteer at KCJ? 

There are many ways you can volunteer at KCJ. We need Craft, Snack, Music and Games assistants. 

 

Can youth volunteer at KCJ? 

Yes! Grade 6 (grade entering in fall) and older can volunteer to help the week of KCJ. They can also register to participate in Music 

Camp for $15. There are 45 spaces available and they fill up fast. Registration begins the last weekend in April. Music Camp usually is 

full within two weeks; we do keep a waitlist for this program after it fills. 

 

What is Music Camp? 

Music Camp is for grades 6-12. They must volunteer at KCJ to be part of this camp. Music Camp is 12:45 – 2:45 pm Monday – 

Thursday. During this program teens can sign up to learn set design, tech crew, music, dance, or drama. Teens will participate in these 

areas during KCJ and in the Thursday night performance. 

 

If I volunteer and I have a preschooler or infant, is there a charge for them? 

No, if your child is infant – age 3, please remember this program is only for volunteers who serve all 5 days of KCJ. 

My spouse and I are both volunteering, do we both need to fill out a form? 

Yes, each individual needs to complete a separate form. 

I was a volunteer last year; do I have to fill out another Kids' Cove application this year? 

No, each year we ask you to complete the volunteer form. But the Kids' Cove application we keep on file. 

Is there any background check of volunteers? 

If you are over the age of 18, we require a background check be completed before you can serve with children or youth. There is a form 

in the application that needs to be filled out. 

As a volunteer, do I have to attend one of the training meetings? 

If you are serving as a guide, assistant guide, special needs assistant, or in the preschool, you must attend one of the training meetings 

unless you have volunteered in one of these roles in a previous KCJ. All grades 6-12 must attend. 

When are the training meetings? 

For guides, assistant guides, and special needs assistants, please attend one of these: Sunday June 4 or 11, 9 – 10 am in Room 206. 

I can’t serve during KCJ; can I volunteer before the event? 

Yes, there are many ways you can help from home before the week of KCJ. You can also help with set up on Sunday, June 25, or tear 

down on Friday, June 30. Please contact Michelle Anthony manthony@encounterlife.org. 


